February 18, 2024

To the Plan Commission:

I was unable to attend the meeting last week, but | implore you not to grant Dollar General to build near
Twin Lakes.

We do not need a Dollar General near our homes. We have Kroger and Walmart within 3 minutes of us.

A Dollar General would decrease our home values, add more traffic and be an “eye sore” to our
neighborhood.

I’'m all for adding new businesses and growth for the city, but another Dollar General will not be an
enticement to other industries or to people considering moving to Shelbyville. Also, if people wanting to
move here, learn that the boards don’t care what they want or what they think — maybe they will
consider moving somewhere else.

The neighbors | have spoken with and things | have read on social media indicates | am not alone in not
wanting a Dollar General in our area.

Please, please listen to the people of Shelbyville and our neighborhood, we don’t want the store. | ask
you to think how you would feel, if someone else, were deciding what is best for you.

Regards,

~-

Donna Clark Blaich
1428 Allen Court

Shelbyville, In. 46176



